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Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 
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Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

Winter Quarter 

Adult Bible Classes 

January—March  

Coming soon  

Young Adults’ Class 

Topic:  “Meeting Jesus” by LeightonFord 
 

Room 101                                                                        

Chuck Morris—Class Leader 
 

Room 102                                                                                      

Kim Jarrell—Class Leader 
 

Room 7 (Fellowship Hall )                                             

John Flint—Class Leader 
 

Room 105 (Office Foyer )                                                      

Bud Smith—Class Leader 
 

Ladies’ Class                                                                           

Topic:  Psalms 23 

Room 3 (Fellowship Hall)                                                  

Noey Cheatham—Class Leader  
 

Each class has multiple teachers 



  
 
 

Prayers Request 

 Fred Weaver—Prayer of thanksgiving for my recovery and the                   

support of all who have prayed for my recovery, sent cards, called 

and visited. 

If you have                
extra                      

grocery bags 
on hand, the 
Food Pantry 

could use 
them. 

Creation Fellowship 

Bring a craft project to work                           
on with friends. 

When: Saturday, January 21st 
Time: 9:00-1:00 in the FH 

Call Caryl Baskin at 210-601-7924                            
or Cathy Spain at 210-618-3872                          

with questions. 

 

We will be taking photos for the church                        

directory TODAY, January 15th.                               

Please come by and let us take your photo.                       

Currently we have had 180 photos taken and we still 

want more. Thank you for your cooperation! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this 

QR code  and add any prayer 

request that you might have. If 

any of your contact information 

in the directory is incorrect, 

please let us know that also. 

Tell Us You’re  

Here! 

As many of you know, Mary and I have been involved in helping a                 

number of Afghan families get settled here in SA. One of those family's 

stories is told in the GoFundMe link (scan the QR code). His name and 

some details have been changed or obscured in the 

story to protect his identity since he still has family 

in Afghanistan which could be endangered. We 

think he is going to be OK but will need help with 

living expenses until he can return to work. Please 

consider helping out if you can. 

Safe Place Training 

January 22nd—Room 105—2:00pm 

With the beginning of the new year, EVERYONE must take or               

retake the Safe Place Training for the safety of our Youth and 

Children. We will be running new background checks also. 

Looking for greeters/hospitality 
desk workers. Once/month for 

3 months. Contact                           
Kathy Moran. (210-844-0329)

Blessings will follow! 


